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  Avery County Schools superintendent Grace Calhoun announced her retirement last week.   

    The School Board allowed Calhoun to leave her contract a year early- which pushes her
retirement date ahead to June 30 2008.   

     

  

  A family illness facilitated the request, she said.  

  

     

  

  What does she anticipate to miss the most?   

  

     

  This leaves Avery County Schools a year to find a replacement.   
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